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Unfortunately, we have not receive any applications for a scholarship.  I spoke with the members of our committee and they are happy with the increased amount offered of $3000.  We had a good article in the Nuggets that mentioned both state and international scholarship rules and offerings.

We sent a reminder to all Chapter Presidents this week to tell their members about filing and we will look at simplifying the application as a project next year.  We  have contacted last years recipient, Dawn Swenson, and reminded her to send a brief article to Aldean, editor of the Nuggets,for the January edition of the Nuggets.

Thank you,

Tanya O'Brien

